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Dear NSD Families and Staff,

Today our schools are reporting 55 positive cases ofCOVID-19 during schooi last week.

4 positive cases at Amherst Street Elementary School
3 positive cases at Bicentennial Elementary School
2 positive cases at Birch Hill Elementary School
4 positive cases at Broad Street Elementary School
1 positive case at Charlotte Avenue Elementary School
5 positive cases at Dr. Norman W. Crisp Elementary School
4 positive cases at Fairgrounds Elementary School
2 positive cases at Main Dunstable Elementary School
1 positive case at Mount Pleasant Elementary 

cases at Nashua High School South

Please remember, if you or your student is not feeling well, stay home from school and seek testing. We
continue to encourage keeping up-to-date with COVID-19 vaccinations, including primary series doses and

each 

age group, as 
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